About the application

Application number: 2021/92603

What is the application |[Erection of storage and distribution unit (Use Class B8) with
for?: ancillary offices,

Address of the site or land west of M62, south of, Whitehall Road, Cleckheaton,
building: BD19 6PL

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: An objection

Do you wish your comments to be published on the website anonymously? Yes

| am highly concerned about this proposed development for several reasons.

In light of ther recent flooding of the chain bar round about, building such massive
premises nearby will further impact the ability of the area to soak away excess water,
thereby contributing to an increased risk of flooding of the area.

The traffic at Chain bar roundabout and through Cleckheaton is already stop start at
best. This proposal will increase the volume of vehicles in the road particularly HGVs,
which will be particularly harmful to locals during school run times and peak travel
times.

| also have concerns about the level of pollution. The increase in traffic this will cause,
not just on the M62 but particularly on local roads will impact the air quality
detrimentally. Given the state of our global climate crisis, building developments such
as this are very, very concerning.




